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,J,@- RE: Draft Interim Remedial Investigation Feasibility 
Study Project Plan for Operable Unit #lO (site 35) 

The referenced document has been received and reviewed by this 
office. The following comments are offered by the North Carolina 
Superfund Section. Note that we are still reviewing the full RI/FS 
Work Plans for OU 10. The review of those documents should be 
completed before the end of September. 

1. General 

2. 

3. 

4. 

It was not completely clear from the document how this Interim 
RI/FS will fit in with the full RI/FS for the remainder of 
Operable Unit 10. 

Pase 3-3, Section 3.,&Y 
This section on Field Investigations indicates that the 
samples will be analyzed as Level III data instead of Level IV 
data. It would seem more appropriate to treat these samples 
as Level IV data. 

Paae 3-3, Section 3.5 
It is not clear if the reference to the RI/FS is intended to 
be the interim or full RI/FS. 

Paae 7-1, Section 7.1 
This section indicates that these samples will be analyzed as 
Level II data. It seems more appropriate to treat these 
samples as Level III or IV data. 
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Please 'call me at (919) 733-2801 if you have any questions 
about this. 

Sincerely, 

Patrick Watters 
Environmental Engineer 
Superfund Section 

cc: 

p”;? 

Gina Townsend, US EPA Region IV 
Neal Paul, MCB Camp Lejeune 
Bruce Reed, DEHNR - Wilmington Regional Office 


